
             ​    ​     ​ ​ ​Fayetteville High School Full Remote Learning Plan 
 
   In the event that the High School is forced to transition to a full remote learning setting 
the following procedures will be put into place. At this time, there is no intent to do so, 
however circumstances can change instantly and we want to be prepared. The goal of 
the Fayetteville High School Full Remote Learning Plan is to maintain the high level of 
instruction that our teachers provide to students every day in the traditional classroom 
setting. 
 
                                          ​     Weekly Outlook 
 
   Every Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday daily assignments will be posted on 
Google Classroom by 9:30 am. Students will be expected to work at their own pace to 
complete the required assignments for that day, for each class. On these days teachers 
will be online from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm to answer questions, work with individual 
students and to provide feedback. 
 
   Students daily attendance will be determined based on their completion of the daily 
assignments. Students will have four assignments per class per week. If a student 
completes all assignments they will be marked present, if not, attendance will be 
adjusted according to the number of assignments completed. Attendance will be 
updated on Monday mornings. 
   Students who are in the Rocket Remote Program (PEAK) will remain on that program 
at least until the end of the semester. 
 
   Every Wednesday students are expected to log into Google Meet at the start of each 
class according to their regular daily school schedule. Teachers will provide a Google 
Meet platform on each Google Classroom page. Students should follow the link to 
attend the weekly meeting. During this virtual meeting teachers will review the material 
that will be covered during that week. Students that do not log in during their class time 
will be counted as absent. Attendance will be taken at the start of each period. 
 
  For students that have no internet, or it is unreliable, the Middle School Gymnasium 
will be open daily from 7:45 am until 3:00 pm. Students will be able to access the 
school’s internet and do their work in the gym.They must have their own transportation 
and, of course, wear a mask and be socially distant. 
 
If you have questions feel free to call or email your students’ teachers or principal. 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


